
LAKE NEWS 
A monthly newsletter brought to you by Scott Lake Maintenance Company 

VOL. 6, ISSUE 2 

October Events 

October 30, 2022 Harvest Party at the Community 
Center. Stay tuned on Social Media for more 
info. Please email the office @office@scottlake.net if 
you  volunteer or need more info.   

Communications Committee   

Contact: Dane.Johnston@scottlake.net or call  

206-941-0484 pertaining to any questions you may 
have concerning Scott Lake Community.  

 

 
 

Water Committee 

On August 31st Inland Potable cleaned and inspected both reservoirs on Champion Hill.  We received the video and are awaiting the 
written assessment report. 

Electrical repairs were done on the Well #6 electrical as it kept tripping off.  It now is coming on and staying on as needed. 

KCL is planning on installing additional shut off valves in the water distribution system in early October.  The work will require water shut 
offs in the system for one day and then a couple of days of boil water notice will happen until water quality testing is completed.  The 
installation of additional valves allows fewer people to have their water turned off during repairs or improvements once all the isolation 
valves are installed. There will be several more valve installations after this, but we are getting closer to having the planned ones 
completed. When a specific date is known, the community will be notified. 

 

Governance Committee 
 
Bylaws Updated: diligent work is being done on updating our Bylaws They were written in 1962 and haven’t been updated since. While 
we don’t know the exact date we will finish, we felt it’s important to get awareness out to the community of the coming changes and 
further, the community ratifying them with a vote. The B.O.T.’s plan is to have multiple town hall meetings to discuss the details of the 
bylaw changes, answer questions and hear concerns. We will post the dates of these town hall meetings soon, but the idea is that we’ll 
have multiple to accommodate your busy schedules. These will be held in person and over zoom.   

 
 

Parks and Recreation 

As a courtesy to our Community the Park bathrooms will remain open this year. Parking lots are closed at dark. Please remove vehicles to 
outside the lot area. Remember, if you See Something, Say Something. Please call and report incidents to the office 360-352-4787.or the 
TCS non-emergency # 360-704-2740. Toddler wading area received great reviews so it will be back next year. Want to be involved in the 
design of a new playground? Volunteer for the Playground design project. Please reach out to Marci @ 360-584-8538, message me on 
Facebook or email at: marci.simmons@scottlake.net      Volunteers are always needed.  
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Office hours for October 
Monday to Wednesday 8:00 AM to 4:30 PM 
Thursday 9:00 AM to 6:00 PM (so those that work until 5 can get to the office if necessary),  
Friday 10:00 AM to 3:00 PM  

Fall is around the Corner—Urgent-
Reminder 

Wet weather is sure to get here, is your culvert and 

the ditch in front of the house-free of weeds-not 

smashed-not free flowing? If any of these apply, it’s 

time to get your culvert cleaned and ready for rainy 

days. Having culverts and ditches that hold the rain-

water and direct it to the various areas, allows for 

less flooding in your neighborhood.  



 Finance Committee 

The Profit and Lose statement from September Board of Trustee meeting is now available for download. The documents are 
located on the Scott Lake website. https://scottlake.net 

 

Welcome to the Community 

We would like to welcome to the community our new maintenance employee Mat. If you see Mat out and about, stop by and say 
hello and welcome him to the neighborhood. 

 

 

Other Highlights 

Fall clean up - Please remember to remove all garage and yard sale flyers once the sales are done.    

Update your contact info - Please make sure your contact info is updated as it changes. This will ensure you are informed of water 
emergency through email, text or voicemail. Email the office with the update at office@scottlake.net 

Speeding concerns - We’ve had several concerns about speed reported recently. Please slow down when you see animals and 
people walking on our community streets. 

Recycling—wheredoitakemy.org—-good site to know where and what to recycle  

Want to get active in the community - The Scott Lake board committees are looking for volunteers to help out. The SLAMS 
Club and HERS Club are also looking for new members.  

 

 
Thank you 

Thanks for the hard work on the front entrance for beautification. It looks really nice. We appreciate when 
our community members reach out to the office about things they see such as a broken swing in the park. 
We can’t be everywhere, so your help is very necessary to maintain a safe, inviting environment.  
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